April 1, 2009

S. Derck Phelps

Executive Director
Connecticut Siting Council
Ten Franklin Square

New Britain CT 06051

Town of Warren

Selectrman’s Office
7 Sackett Hill Rd
Warren CT 06754
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RE: Rabbit Hill Road, Warren CT

Dear Mr. Phelps:

As per our phone conversation regarding the proposed cell tower on Rabbit Hill
Road in the Town of Warren, after review, [ agree site B is an alternative site to the original
site that was proposed at a public hearing previously held. Itis on the same parcel of land
just in a different location. So L agree a sixty (60) day waiting period does not apply.

A separate letter from our Zoning Board and Conservation Commissions, with
comments on the application, will follow.

Regards,
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Jack E. Travers
First Selectman




